
Book launch – how great parties can be
destroyed by close association with
the EU project

At the launch of “We don’t believe you” yesterday I stressed the way most
Christian Democrat and Social democrat parties on the continent have ceased
to be serious challengers for power, giving way to new parties that are
usually more critical of the EU scheme, of austerity economics, the Euro,
migration and benefit policies, dear energy and the rest. I pointed out how
Conservative and Labour detached themselves from decline and fall on the
continental model in the 2017 General election, achieving 82.4% of the vote
between them.

More recently with the Conservative government delaying Brexit and Labour
going towards a second referendum and dumping Brexit altogether, they have
slumped to just 56% together in the local elections, with worse polls for the
European elections so far. The message is clear – leave the EU quickly and
popularity is likely to return, stay in and get sucked into the continental
turning away from traditional parties.

“We don’t believe you” available on AMAZON

The price is paperback £6.99; kindle £4.99.

The links to the book to buy online:

Paperback version:

ISBN-10: 1095254952
ISBN-13: 978-1095254950

Kindle version:

ASIN: B07QYBK9SZ

On Amazon:

https://www.amazon.co.uk/Dont-Believe-You-Establishment-Differently/dp/109525
4952/ref=sr_1_1?keywords=we+don%27t+believe+you&qid=1556687292&s=gateway&sr=8
-1

On Bite-Sized Books website:

We Don’t Believe You

The book has chapters on military intervention, austerity economics, Brexit,
the collapse of the Social Democrats and Christian Democrats as governing
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parties in most of the EU,the clash between social media and conventional
media, the way some large businesses side with big government to the
annoyance of their customers, political correctness, large scale migration
and the difficulties caused by the Euro.

“We don’t believe you Why Populists reject the establishment” Bite-sized
books Available through Amazon


